
 
TOWN OF WATERVILLE VALLEY 

PLANNING BOARD 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

Thursday, June 13
th

, 2019 at 8:00 a.m. 
 

 

The Waterville Valley Planning Board will hold a Public Hearing during its 

regularly scheduled session in the downstairs meeting room of the Rust 

Municipal Building on Thursday, June 13
th

, 2019 at 8:00 a.m. to discuss the 

following 

Application Review of a Proposed Subdivision 

at lots located along Valley Rd and Golden Heights Rd 

Map 105, Lots 10.31, 10.32A, and 10.32B 
 

Please feel free to join the meeting with any questions or comments. Persons 

planning to attend the public hearing who require special accommodations are 

asked to contact the Town Office at (603) 236-4730. 

 

Complete texts of the proposed plan are available at the Town Offices, 14 

TAC Lane, Waterville Valley, NH  03215.  Office Hours are Mon-Fri, 8AM 

to 4PM.   

 


